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School-Based Instructional Material Review Committee Final Report

Meeting Date: April 3, 2023
Meetin  Time: 4:30 PM
Named Material: The Ruby Bridges 1998 Movie
Complainant Name: Emily Conklin - not present

Committee Members Present:

Tamara Gramlich, Chair
Charlotte Suarez, Teacher
Emily Westerfield, Teacher
Renee Macon, Staff
Molly Auld, Parent
Aria Garling, Parent
Sharon Smith, Community Member
Kyandra Darling, Community Member

Teachers Present:

Faith Graham, 2nd Grade Teacher
Christi Cool, 2nd Grade Teacher
Rebecca Edmondson, 2 d Grade Teacher
Anne Newsome, 2nd Grade Teacher

Content Specialist Present:
Michelle Anderson, K-8 Social Studies Specialist

The final finding of the committee are as follows:

The committee voted 7-0 that the material in question, The Ruby Bridges 1998 Movie,
should continue to be used at North Shore Elementary School with no parameters and/or
considerations. As outlined in Policy 2240-Controversial Issues, North Shore Elementary
School will continue to follow the PG movie process by requiring a signed permission slip by
parents.


